
Bulletin No. 1039

Friday 3rd March 2023

@LadyLanePark

Dear parents,

I feel very proud every Friday morning, when I am able to present pupils with their Merit Certificates 
and have the chance to find out more about why they have been chosen. It is a great moment in my 
week and an important time to celebrate all successes.  I have also been busy awarding pupils with 
their Maths Passport Certificates in Friday assembly; it is wonderful to see how proud pupils are of, 
not just their own, but also their peers achievements.  I especially enjoy hearing about out of school 
accomplishments and value the time to acknowledge pupil’s interests outside school.  Please do send 
any certificates or awards that have been given outside school in so I can also present these too.

This week, Form 2 were out and about, they all visited Tropical World in Leeds on Thursday.  I was 
amazed at how many creatures they were able to see and impressed with how much they could tell 
me about their day out.  Well done to them all for behaving beautifully and making us all proud.

To celebrate World Book Day yesterday, all our pupils had a lovely time sharing their favourite stories 
with other pupils in school.  It is always a joy to see pupils reading and enjoying spending time with a 
book!

On Monday, LVI will be out for the morning, meeting the brilliant author Francesca Simon at Bradford 
Grammar School.  It will be a fantastic opportunity to meet a much loved author, as well as have the 
chance to ask questions about what life as a writer is like. On Friday, Form 3 will be visiting Thornton 
Hall Park, where I am sure they will have a fun-filled day out.

Thank you for booking your appointments to speak to your teachers next week at Parents’ 
Consultations.  If you haven’t  yet had chance to do this, please contact your teacher on Class Dojo.  
Please come to The Hall to register your arrival and you will be directed to your appointment, unless 
you are a Nursery parent – in which case please go straight to The Lodge.  Please be mindful of the 
time allocated for your appointment, if you need longer to discuss additional matters – please 
request an additional appointment.  

Have a lovely weekend

Mr Saunders& The Staff at Lady Lane ParkSchool & Nursery





Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu
Week: Monday 6th – Friday 10th March

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday
Pizza, Coleslaw 

&
Vegetable 

Batons

Ham, Chips 
& Peas

Chicken Korma 
& 

Rice

Chilli Wraps
& 

Salad

Baked Potatoes, 
Cheese 

& 
Beans

Melon, Grapes 
& 

Blueberries

Sponge 
& 

Custard 

Jelly Sponge 
& 

Custard 

Angel Delight

Quorn & Halal  
Option

Quorn & Halal  
Option

Quorn & Halal  
Option

Quorn & Halal  
Option

March

Monday 6th – LVI Visit to meet Francesca Simon

Tuesday 7th– Parents’ Consultations 6.00-8.00 pm

Wednesday 8th - Parents’ Consultations 4.00-6.00 pm

Friday 10th – Form 3 to Thornton Hall Farm

Monday 13th – Wednesday 15th – Form 4 & 5 Residential to Tattenhall

Friday 17th March – Red Nose Day

Monday 20th – LVI Trip to The Science Museum, Bradford

Friday  24th – The Friends Spring Fair – 3.45-5.45pm

Thursday 30th – Form 5 Piano Competition Visit, Leeds
- Open Afternoon 4.00-6.00pm

Friday 31st – Easter Bonnet & Egg Decorating Competition
- School Closes for Easter Break
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